
Pentrepoeth Primary School

‘’creating a Caring, Respectful, 

Open Environment 

where Success and 

Opportunity flourish’

Thursday April 10th 2025



Dear Parent and Carer,

Please see information for the week commencing Monday 7th April

Year 3 Walking Home Permission – In the Summer term we allow pupils in year 3 to walk home or to a collection point at the end of the 
day. Pupils will only be able to do this with completion of permission forms. Please find the link here to complete. Any pupils without 
permission will have to be collected from school. 

Dogs on site – A reminder there are no dogs allowed on site. Could we also ask that dogs are not tied next to, or near gates where pupils 
enter the school grounds, as this can scare some of our pupils and to ensure the safety of all. 

Year 6 Easter Raffle – Year 6 are selling tickets across the school to raise money for their Leavers’ activities. There will be a range of Easter 
prizes to win. Tickets are £1 per ticket. Last chance to purchase tickets will be before lunchtime tomorrow. The draw will be made at 
lunchtime and winners will be contacted. 

PTA Easter Egg Hunt – Year 6 have organised an Easter Egg hunt for all year groups for today and Friday Thursday 10th and Friday 11th April. 
Payments of £1 per child can be made on Parent Pay for your child to take part. 

After School Clubs –New Summer clubs will be sent out during the first week back after the Easter break with Summer clubs starting the 
week commencing Monday 5th May

End of Term – A reminder that school closes for our two week Easter holidays this Friday 11th April. School reopens on Monday 28th April

Year 1 Trip – Year 1 will be visiting Cyfartha Castle on Wednesday 7th May. Permissions and payments will be available on Parent Pay by the 
end of the week.

End of the Day – We have seen an increased number of pupils going down onto the playground at the end of the day, using the equipment 
and playing on the field. May I remind parents and carers that children should not play on any equipment after school.

Kind regards,

Dean Taylor

Headteacher 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScjeJPz7BHXjUBLo9HqadARJlndp5l5YqhiP129-U-sosLI_g/viewform?usp=header


Tomorrow morning will be the last chance to buy 

raffle tickets for the Year 6 Easter raffle. The 

draw will be made at lunchtime tomorrow. 

Winners of these wonderful prizes will be told 

before the end of the day.
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INSET Days – School is closed for children:
• Monday 2nd September 2024
• Friday 20th December 2024
• Monday 6th January 2025
• Thursday 20th February 2025
• Friday 21st February 2025
• Monday 21st July 2025
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Well done to Mrs 
Drummond’s class for last 
week!


